
GOASCNA Chair Report

ASC Date: 3/8/2015

Meeting Date: 2/8/2014 1:00 PM

Welcome to all new and returning Greater Orlando Area Members. We can do together what we certainly cannot do alone

... and that includes service work.

The budgets will be going back to groups this month.  At the April ASC, the proposed budgets will be discussed and voted

on.

I will be bringing up the formation of a Learning Day adhoc.

Before the next Area, the Annual Report for GOASCNA, Inc. will be filed with the state on Sunbiz.org.

Please continue to announce and seek out eligible members for our open positions at Area.  There is not much time left

to fill these positions and allow for training and mentorship.  Elections will be upon us before we know

it.  Subcommittees, Conventions and current adhocs need our support also.

 Thank you for your continued service.

In Loving Service,

Anne H., Chair

Mike P., Vice Chair
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